
Leading the Way Together 

Board certified orthodontists now account for more than half (58 percent) of all AAO 
orthodontists in the specialty.  

Reaching this significant level of certification is an amazing accomplishment as it allows us to 
make a collective impact on the specialty. It ensures we are able to continue to advance 
orthodontics by striving for the highest level of care. 
Increasing the number of board certified specialists allows us to all have a stronger voice in 
setting the standard of care for our specialty.  When we commit – together – to ABO certification, 
we strive for orthodontics by orthodontists! The ABO is proud of this milestone and hope you are 
as well. Please check out our new video celebrating this achievement – Together. 

We’ve streamlined the renewal process and it is accessible through your ABO Account. If you are 
up for renewal, please visit the ABO web site or reach out to Info@AmericanBoardOrtho.com with 
any questions. 

 
Aligning our commitment to excellence, we are leading the way. Together.  
 

ABO Announces Results from 
February 2022 Clinical Examination 

  
The ABO Scenario-based Clinical Examination was held February 24-25, 2022, at Pearson Vue 
Testing Centers worldwide. The American Board of Orthodontics certified or recertified 229 
examinees during the first and second quarters of 2022, including the February 2022 Clinical 
Exam. The February examination had a pass rate of 78.8%. 
  
Please visit the ABO website for a complete listing of newly certified/recertified orthodontists by 
constituency. 
  
Congratulations to all on this achievement! 
 
 

ABO at AAO 2022 Annual Session - Miami Beach 
  

During the AAO 2022 Annual Session the ABO directors and staff were available for several open 
house and info sessions to answer questions on board certification status (including Certification 
Renewal requirements), along with showcasing the Educational Toolkit materials which are 
available to board certified orthodontists.  
   
While in Miami, the ABO was also pleased to host a welcome reception for those orthodontists who 
achieved their board certification since the Clinical Examination transition from in-person exams 
to testing centers. This informal meet and greet provided an opportunity for the examinees to 
meet directors and examiners and celebrate their accomplishment. 
 
Do not hesitate to contact me directly if you have any specific questions or concerns.  
 
Anthony Puntillo 
Puntillo@americanboardortho.com 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GadRsG19L9s&t=3s
https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=37133129&msgid=936142&act=WDA5&c=478720&pid=5066080&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fabo.roc-p.com%2F&cf=49831&v=15d0c99b751231962fe5f0d4a487894174a4ab5871da2d3d22d3205de7f71ba3
mailto:Info@AmericanBoardOrtho.com
https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=37133129&msgid=913659&act=WDA5&c=478720&pid=5064568&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.americanboardortho.com%2Fmedia%2Fvalnrzpy%2Fabo-announces-newly-certified-or-recertified-orthodontists-february-2022-scenario-based-clinical-exam.pdf&cf=49831&v=166d930bcda6171f8a493e4a8392276b02fcf7ad31b149b94eec48e2cf1cbe58

